
Following the earlier announcement that Professor Alexis Jay has agreed to develop proposals for a fully independent structure to provide

scrutiny of safeguarding in the Church of England, Professor Jay and the Programme team have published information on ways in which people

can share their views, and forthcoming timescales for the programme.

More information can be found at the Future of Church Safeguarding website, which is independent of the Church of England.
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